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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
This year at Holgate Primary, we will be celebrating Red Nose Day on Friday 17th March and 
we are inviting your child to Dress Up for Joy! 
 
 

 
 
 

Pick a theme, don the best home-made costume ever, go red from head to toe, wear a crazy 
hair style, or simply dig out your brightest socks. Wear something for school that makes you 

smile        
 

 
As this year’s official Red Nose is not suitable for children under 7 years of age due to 
small parts, we will not be selling these in school. However, we do have a limited 
number of Red Noses left over from last year which will be available to purchase via 
ParentMail from 13th March. 
 
 

Any additional donations for Comic Relief would be gratefully received but are not 
compulsory and can be made as a donation via ParentMail. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
 

Mrs Sheridan 
Head of School 


